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BALDWIN  

BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

RA Camp 2017 
 

RA Camp 2017 was a great time for the men and boys of our association to 
connect and fellowship at beautiful Camp Baldwin. The theme this year for 
boys camp was "Man Up" and our memory verse was Joshua 1:9. I would 
like to thank all of the leaders and the staff from Camp Baldwin for their con-
tinued commitment to our children in the Baldwin Baptist Association. Thank 
you, Pastor Andy McClellan (Vernant Park Baptist), for serving as Camp 
Pastor, Pastor Ralph Rimmer (Bridgewater Community), for leading praise 
and worship and Pastor Mike Watts (Pleasant View Baptist). Please continue 
to pray for the men and boys in Baldwin County and around the world.               

                              Brent Pugh 

ASSOCIATION STAFF 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       
Linda Selby—Executive Ministry Assistant 
Marsha Laird—Bookkeeper/Ministry Assistant 
Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 

Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

WET WEDNESDAY—July 12, 2017 
Splish, Splash Come Join the Bash! 

Waterville, USA    6:30-9:00 PM 
 

EVERYONE is invited - not just students. At $15 a person, you can’t 
beat the fellowship and fun we have each year. You can bring your 
own food and drinks, but NO GLASS.  It’s a great time for the people 
in our Association’s churches to come together -   See you there!  

JUNE 17 - Shell Banks Baptist Church invites you to come enjoy an ice cream social on 
Saturday from 3-5 pm.  All donations will benefit the Shell Banks Youth Group.  Y’all come! 
 

JUNE 25 - Durant Chapel Baptist Church will celebrate Homecoming at 10:30 am. Come 
enjoy the morning!  Located at 9551 County Road 138, Bay Minette.  
 

AVAILABLE POSITIONS 
Fairhope Community Church  is searching for 2 positions. (1) part-time youth leader. and 
(2) nursery worker. Job descriptions on church website. Resumes can be sent to 
josh@fairhopecommunitychurch.org. 
 

Silverhill First Baptist Church is seeking an interim part-time Student Pastor. If inter-
ested, please submit a resume to tim@fbcsilverhill.org.  
 

Barnwell Baptist Church is prayerfully seeking an Interim Music Director.  Part-time 
approximately 6 hours, Wednesday evening and Sunday morning worship.  Please mail 
resumes to the church at 7780 US Hwy 98, Fairhope, Alabama 36532 or submit via 
email to rcohronpmc@aol.com. 

AMONG OUR CHURCHES 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOLS 2017 
 
 

June 19-23 
Stapleton 
Spanish Fort FBC 
Foley FBC 
 

June 21-23 
Fairhope Avenue 
 

June 25-30 
Elberta FBC 
Three Rivers  

July 10-14 
New Life 
Eastwood 
Calvary, Foley 
 

July 16-19 
Fairhope Community 
 

July 24-28 
Hamilton 
 

June 18, 2017 

Happy Father’s Day 
Listen, my sons, to a  
father’s instruction; 

    pay attention and 

gain understanding.  

Proverbs 1:13 

 

ARCHERY  BABY ALLIGATOR 
ROCK WALL  

CLIMBING 

August 4-6, 2017 @ Panama City Beach—$85/person  
Worship, Bible Study, Beach, Pool, Great Fellowship! 

GA Camp 2017 
 

This year’s GA Camp was one of the best ever!  The theme was “True 
Princess:  Created With a Purpose”.   The girls and leaders enjoyed a 
princess-style tea with the cups and saucers generously donated by 
many of you!  Retired IMB missionaries to Uruguay, Lyle & Claren 
Dease, made the time very special as they shared a little about 
themselves.  There were 13 professions of faith during this week! I 
love working with these girls and their leaders!  Christine Ponder 

 
LiT’s—Leaders 

In Training 

 Cup & Saucer 
For a 

Princess ♥ 
Enjoying a royal time! 

RA/GA CAMPS 
 

     A heart-felt “thank you” goes to Brent Pugh, our associational RA 

Director, and to Christine Ponder, GA director, for their excellent 

leadership in planning this year’s RA and GA Camps at Camp Bald-

win.  Thanks also to all who gave leadership during this important 

week!  Our camp has a great spiritual impact on the boys and girls 

who attend.  This year included many fun and interesting activities as 

well as a missions emphasis and worship.  We praise God for our RA 

and GA Camps.   
 

     We have heard many great reports from the directors, including: 
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